
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 12  

 

At St Clair High School, we value and prioritise the education and support of our Year 12 students, 

especially as their thirteen years of schooling comes to an end with the Higher School Certificate. 

We want to ensure that they are given every opportunity to continue their studies where possible 

under the current climate of Covid-19.  

As you may be aware, from Week 3 Years 7 – 11 will be returning one day a week as a part of the 

State Government’s Phase 1 plan to transition students back to the classroom.  

Due to the HSC going ahead we need to ensure our students are adequately prepared and as such 

our Year 12 cohort will return, Monday 11th May, Week 3, fulltime and will resume their regular 

classes as per their usual timetable.  

On Monday the 11th May at 8:30am, Year 12 are to meet in the Auditorium in the IC Building where 

the path forward will be explained and important information regarding assessments, including 

the Trial HSC will be provided during this time.  

 

 

Alex Dowd      Hollie Brennan 

Year Adviser      Assistant Year Advisor  
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